
Reception Newsletter 
Advent 1 

  

 

Our topic this half term is Where I live. 

We will be learning all about ourselves, our families, our homes, our school, Grimsby and the 
people who live in our community. 

Starting school for the first time can be a 
bit scary so we will be spending this first 
half term getting to know each other. We 

will be working on making friends and 
getting to know our teachers. We will be 

learning the school rules and routines and 
getting used to our new classroom.  

Our Stories This Term 

 

We will be beginning phonics this term. We 
follow the Read Write Inc programme.  
Please see the school website for more 

information about how you can help your 
child with reading at home. 

Please ensure all of your child’s 
belongings are labelled with their 

names. Especially jumpers.  

Your child will also need a set of 
spare clothes in school at all 

times.  

Thank you for reading our newsletter.  

We are really looking forward to meeting and getting to know all of the new Reception 
children.  


